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11 February 2021 
 
 
Dear Ms Scanlon, 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Environmental Information 
Regulations (2004), which was logged under 20/746 SOUTH and passed to me to 
respond accordingly. 
  
Under Part 2 Regulation 5 of the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, you 
are entitled to information which is in the authority’s possession or is held by another 
person on behalf of the authority unless any exceptions apply (Part 3 Regulation 12). 
I have considered your request and can confirm we do hold the information 
requested and I do not believe any of the exceptions apply to your request.  
 
Please find below the information you requested (where available): 
  
I would like to find out the total number of Social/Affordable homes currently 
administered by SoHa In Highland Park, Henley on Thames RG9 and their exact 
location on the site. 
 
Further I would like to know how many of the proposed buildings on the site will be 
set aside for Social/Affordable homes and where they will be located on the site. 
 
Please find attached to this email, along with this letter, plans showing the location of 
the affordable housing across the entire site, over two planning applications, 
P17/S0024/RM and P20/S3271/FUL.  In combination the plans show 76 affordable 
housing units out of a total of 191 dwellings. 
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Please treat this as the council’s formal response.  If you are not satisfied with the 
decision I have made in response to your request, under Regulation 11, you may 
make a request for an internal review within 40 working days of receiving this 
response by emailing xxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx.  
  
If you remain dissatisfied after following that procedure, you have the right to 
complain to the Information Commissioner. You can contact the Commissioner at 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF (telephone number: 
01625 545745). You can also find further information at www.ico.org.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Martyn Hayden 
Senior Business Officer (Planning) 


